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No new or increased tax in Oregon until Oregon spends money efficiently. I want a 

refund based on how my tax dollars are being spent. The cost of living in Oregon has 

gotten to a point that business is negatively affected. This bill would further burden 

the Oregonian. People cannot afford to pay more in tax AND makes ends meet let 

alone have any discretionary spending to stimulate the economy. It should not be 

about surviving but, instead, thriving! Get out of the Oregonians' pockets and spend 

the money already allotted in a fashion that respects the taxpayer. When you show 

you can be responsible with our tax dollars, people don't mind paying tax. Better yet, 

when you spend responsibly, you won't need more. I have a budget and live within it. 

I expect the same of the State of Oregon.  


